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COUNTY EXECUTIVE’S JULY 12, 2017 LISTENING SESSION: 
COLONEL HEG HALL, TOWN OF NORWAY 

Public Welcome 
 

Racine – Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave announced his next listening 
session is scheduled for Wednesday, July 12, 2017 in the Town of Norway, Col. Heg 
Hall, 6419 Heg Park Road, Wind Lake. He will be available to meet county residents 
from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm.   

Accompanying Delagrave in Wind Lake will be members of the County Executive’s staff 
and members of various County Departments who will be on hand to explain the County 
services available in the Western Racine County.  

“My intent is to maintain a strong County presence and efficient delivery of services in 
western Racine County,” stated Delagrave. Residents interested in the future of the 
Western Racine County Service Center which is slated to be demolished in late 2017 or 
early 2018, are also encouraged to attend this listening session. 

“The purpose of my listening sessions is to engage Racine County residents and share 
County news and information.  It’s important that residents know what County services 
are available to help them in their everyday lives,” added Delagrave. 

Delagrave’s listening sessions are usually scheduled on the second Wednesday of the 
month, from 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm, although these days are subject to change.  The next 
listening session is scheduled for Wednesday, August 23, 2017at the Village of 
Caledonia. Other elected officials and County Supervisors also attend these listening 
sessions, if their schedules permit. 
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